WE ARE PROJECT FIRSTLINE =y &)

ARE YOU A FRONTLINE HEALTHCARE

WORKER?
IF SO WE WANT TO HEAR FROM

YOU!

The New Jersey Department of Health is collaborating with CDC's
Project Firstline, a nationwide initiative to provide infection
prevention and control training to frontline healthcare workers.
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helping?
CLICK HERE
OR

Taking a quick 10 minute survey
to better
« Understand
your experiences with
infection prevention &
control training
e Develop and deliver future

training




